
Shawano City Cab  
COVID-19 Update 

Updated 07-01-20 
 

Beginning Sunday, 07-12-20, normal service hours for Shawano City Cab will resume. 
 
Monday – Thursday……6:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
Friday…………………………6:00 a.m. – 9:00 p.m. 
Saturday…………………….8:00 a.m. – 9:00 p.m. 
Sunday……………………….8:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
 
THE FOLLOWING PRECAUTIONS AIMED AT PREVENTING THE SPREAD OF COVID-19 HAVE ALSO 
BEEN IMPLEMENTED:  

 SEATING LIMITATIONS: 
o TO MAINTAIN SOCIAL DISTANCING GUIDELINES, SEATING CAPACITY WILL BE 

REDUCED. 
o VAN RIDERS WILL NOT BE ALLOWED TO SIT IN THE FRONT SEAT. 

 

 WE ENCOURAGE RIDERS TO: 
o WEAR A MASK OR OTHER FACIAL COVERING WHILE IN THE VEHICLE 
o PRACTICE HAND HYGIENE 

 BEFORE ENTERING THE VEHICLE, USE HAND SANITIZER CONTAINING AT 
LEAST 60% ALCOHOL.  

 UPON ARRIVING AT YOUR DESTINATION, WASH YOUR HANDS WITH 
SOAP AND WATER FOR AT LEAST 20 SECONDS.   

 IF THIS IS NOT AN OPTION USE HAND SANITIZER CONTAINING AT 
LEAST 60% ALCOHOL.  

 

Shawano City Cab employees are also taking extra precautions to sanitize all vehicles used for 
transport. Passengers can be assured we are doing everything we can to minimize the risk of 
exposure.  
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding as we continue to safely provide services to 
everyone who needs a ride. 
 
Shawano City Cab 
715-524-2000  

 

 

 


